
November 2017

The weekends of Men’s and Women’s NFTD #57 have come to a close, and the
candidates’ Fourth Day is just beginning. Mark your calendars to be at the Victory
Sequela on Saturday, November 11th @ New Covenant Church located at 48
Patterson Still Spur East in Thomasville.

Child care will be provided at the Saturday evening sequela by reservation only. If
you would like to take advantage of this service, please go to NFTD.ORG to fill out
the reservation form. A different reservation form will need to be submitted for
each sequela that you wish to have your child participate in. Reservations for the
Victory Sequela in November must be made by 5pm on Wednesday, November 8.
Please include children names if possible.

Jesus Loves You, and so do we!

David and Cathi Poole

Newsletter Couple



Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

Thank you for your prayers for the team and candidates of Men’s NFTD #57. Everyone
on the campground were able to "Be Still and Know He is God," and received a mighty
movement of Holy Spirit. Please continue to pray for these new Pescadores as the begin
their Fourth Day.

Your Brother in Christ,

Tommy Pafford, Rector # 57



Oh my! What a wonderfully sweet weekend we just experienced. God was so good to us. The team demonstrated His
perfect love to each other and to the candidates. Then the candidates had an opportunity to demonstrate the Christian
community in action and they did! Perfectly, in love without any hesitation. God has softened hearts, poured love into, onto
and around all of us this weekend.

It was such an honor to have been rector for these ladies. Please community, pray about sponsoring and then do it. There
are lots of people out there hungry for what we have, who need tools to be leaders in their community and sponsorship is
the only way they can receive it. Don’t let a deserving person miss this opportunity.

Also, community, God loves you and wants to soften your heart too. Meditate on Ezekial 36:26. He is waiting.

Love, love , love you all.

DeColores!

Rossie Tullis

Rector Women’s NFTD #57



Sponsorship

Be in prayer about who the Lord would want you to sponsor

for Weekend #58.

The Secretariat voted, beginning with Weekend #58

candidate fees will now be $120.00.



Sequelas
The Victory Sequela for November is going to be at New Covenant in
Thomasville, GA on November 11th at 6pm. Please bring a covered
dish, and if you need childcare, please register your child(ren) by Wed,
November 8th at 5pm.

NO Sequela in December.

If you have any questions my number is 850-545-5772 please leave a
message.

Thank you 🌈

Lee and Theresa Williams

Fourth Day Couple


